
Fisheries and Seafood Scheme re-opens
following high demand

An extra £2 million of funding has been made available to support the
sustainability, productivity and resilience of England’s thriving seafood
sector through the reopening of the Fisheries and Seafood Scheme (FaSS) today
Fr…

http://www.government-world.com/fisheries-and-seafood-scheme-re-opens-following-high-demand/
http://www.government-world.com/fisheries-and-seafood-scheme-re-opens-following-high-demand/

